037 Riverview Ave.
July 23, 1943
Kangas City, Kansas

Dear Sir's:

I received your catalog about your college some time ago. 1 think that
I would enjoy going to your colleze very much, I wrote to you to find out
if I could get a degree in Physical Education with one bad eye. I had 1T
" hurt when I was about ten yecr's olde The sight is about half gone. IYour
new Phys. Director, Mr. Howard Porter was my former teacher at érgentine
High School. I talked to him about my eye and he said he thought it would
be alright. Will you please send me a reply about this as I am very much
interested in Physical Education as a career, Until I hear from you again,

1 relalNeecesss
Sincerely your's,

Chief Liaslone
037 Riverview Ave.
Kansas City, Kansas



